
DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 

BRYN MAWR COLLEGE 

Harch, 11, 1984 

Ms. Blanche L. Premo 
Assistant Director 
División of Education Programs 
National Endowment for the Humanities 
Washington, D.C. 20506 

Dear Ms. Premo: 

Thank you very much for your letter of March 8, 
and for all the ínformation concerning the 
possibilíty of applying for the direction_ of an 

XI-i-üStLtTJte at Bryn Mawr College in the summér oT™T985. 

It is a very tempting perspective, and one that I 
would like very much to be able to consider in the 
foreseeable future. Nevertheless, after having 
carefully considered the possibi1ities of assuming 
such a direction in case the application received a 
favorable response I must regretfully abstain from 
applying at the present stage. I have been estimating 
how long it would take me to finish my present 
research projects, and I can see that I need a couple 
of years in order to carry them to completion. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Sincerely yours, 

jo sé Ferrater-Mora 


